Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: commercial dog walking services
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding commercial dog walking services within your jurisdiction.
For each of the years 2021, 2022, 2023, and 2024, please provide the following information:

1. Did commercial dog walkers need a licence to operate in your area?

Answer:
No

2. If yes to question 1, what was the maximum number of dogs a commercial dog walker could exercise at any one time?

N/A

3. If yes to question 1, how many individuals held a current, valid licence to operate as a commercial dog walker in your area?

N/A

4. If yes to question 1, were any licenses for commercial dog walkers been revoked? If yes, please provide details of the reason(s) for revoking. 

N/A

5. If no to question 1, is the authority considering introducing licences for commercial dog walkers in the next 12 months?

No

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
